Hey there, sunshine! &

As we enjoy the summer sunshine, the NSCP project team is here to brighten your day further with our
weekly progress update on the transforming the front door of children’s services project.

Mission Control: Latest Update! &

Our test teams are diligently exploring the depths of the big test, and we are looking forward to sharing our
findings with you at our next Show and Tell presentation. Until then, fasten your seatbelts, fellow
stargazers, as the journey of discovery is just beginning!

Our next Show and Tell ©

Originally scheduled for August 22nd, our next Show and Tell meeting clashed with holiday breaks. So,
we’ve rescheduled it to the 12th September. Mark your calendars! Invitations have already been sent out,
but if you know anyone keen to join, please let us know and we’ll add them to the guest list.

Here’s a quick recap for those new to our Show and Tell meetings: These regular gatherings allow
team members to share their work with those outside the team, providing insights and inviting feedback. It's
a chance for the team to showcase their achievements, lessons learned, and future plans. This creates a
valuable feedback loop where everyone - including you! - can ask questions, build connections, and
influence the direction of the work.

Summer Break @

As summer approaches, we're hitting pause on our weekly updates. But don’'t worry, we’ll be back soon
with even more news and updates to share! Testing will continue, but we won’t be making any changes
through this break period so won’t have anything to update you on. Enjoy the break and stay tuned!

Share the News!

Got someone in mind who'd love our weeknotes? Spread the word and let us know — we’d be delighted to
add them to our mailing list! And whether you’re a newcomer or feeling a bit nostalgic, you can always
catch up on past weekly updates on our website. Explore the archive and revisit those cherished moments
here: Needs-led Front Door Project (nottinghamshire.gov.uk)

We’re All Ears and Ready to Listen 3

If you have any questions, comments, or ideas about the front door project, feel free to drop us a line
through our group mailbox. We’re always here to listen! childrens.frontdoorproject@nottscc.gov.uk

And with that, we’re wrapping up this week’s update! Enjoy your weekend, relax in the summer sunshine,
and we'll be back with more exciting news and updates after the break &
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